
Weekly Newsletter - 27/05/2022
Dear  Parents,
What a wonderful way to end the term. It 
was lovely to see so many smiling faces 
enjoying our “Cakes and Crowns” 
Jubilee Celebrations. Thank you to all 
those parents who contributed so 
generously with cakes and to those who 
were able to come along and celebrate 
with us. It was a very fitting way to 
acknowledge the Queen’s 70 years on 
the throne.
I would also like to say a big Thank You 
to all those who completed a google 
form to show their appreciation to a 
teacher in order to mark Teacher 
Appreciation week. I cannot thank the 
staff enough for all that they do.
A reminder that we are closed next week 
for half term. School reopens on 
Monday, 6th June and we can’t wait to 
start our exciting Healthy Hearts theme. 
We wish all our families a wonderful and 
relaxing week off. Enjoy the Jubilee 
celebrations and please monitor what 
your child is doing online. A reminder 
that primary aged children should not 
have access to social media.
Best wishes,
Ms Von


